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Dear Parents 

I am very pleased to be able to share with you the report from our recent, extremely positive 

Statutory Inspection of Anglican and Methodist Schools (SIAMs). The inspection took place on 

the Junior site on 24th May 2018 to assess the effectiveness of the Academy as a Church of 

England School. We are thrilled to inform you that the school was awarded an ‘Outstanding’ 

grade. 

The following statements are amongst the many strengths identified by the inspector: 

 

 King Ina Church of England Academy is a welcoming, happy, caring and supportive 
community, informed by deeply embedded Christian values and biblical teaching, where all 
pupils feel valued and special. 

 Pupils describe their school as being ‘safe, where everyone is kind, polite and friendly and 
where adults always take care of us’. 

 Behaviour and relationships between children are of the highest standard. Pupils are 
courteous, respectful and appreciative of what the school provides. 

 An outstanding focus on well-being results from the academy’s strong belief in the value of 
each individual and concern for the ‘whole child’. 

 Strong Christian values are embedded with a truly distinctive Christian ethos throughout the 
school and its community. This has led to pupils’ exemplary behaviour, deeply caring 
relationships and very good academic achievements. 

 Standards and achievement in religious education are high, due to the well-planned, 
enriching and engaging curriculum. 

 The excellent close, mutually beneficial relationships the school has with the local church 
and the community it serves enhance its distinctive Christian character. 

 

For the full report, please see our Academy’s website in Key Information, Inspections and 
Performance. 

 

We are delighted with the outcome of the inspection, which is credit to the hard work of all the 

staff, children, Governors and Directors. We look forward to building upon these strengths and 

the identified areas for development and continuing to work in partnership with you to do our 

very best for the children. If there is any aspect of the report you would like to discuss, please 

do not hesitate to come in to see me. 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

S Svenson 
Headteacher 


